

TO            Invitees
FROM      Meghan R. Busse, Christopher R. Knittel, and Kate S. Whitefoot 
DATE       March 18, 2019
RE            Invitation and Logistical Information

The NBER Economics of Energy Use in Transportation Conference will be held on May 2 and 3, 2019 at the Intercontinental Washington D.C. - The Wharf, 801 Wharf St., SW, in Washington, D.C.  The preliminary program can be found at http://papers.nber.org/sched/EUTs19.

If you would like to attend the conference, please reply by April 8 via email through this web reply form <<replyurl>>. Please note whether or not you plan to attend the luncheon and if you have any dietary requirements.

Please feel free to send this information along to colleagues and other interested parties.  For planning purposes, anyone who would like to attend should contact Rob Shannon at the NBER in advance so an invitation can be sent to them.

If you have any questions, please contact Rob Shannon at 617/868-3900 or rshannon@nber.org.


